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January 6, 2020 
 
David Hollendonner, Project Manager 
The East Ohio Gas Company  
d/b/a Dominion Energy Ohio 
320 Springside Drive 
Akron, Ohio 44333 
 
Subject: Accelerated Application for Certificate, Expedited Treatment Denial 
Case: PIR 610 Genoa-Longview Pipeline Replacement Project 
Case Number: 19-2117-GA-BNR 
 
Dear Mr. Hollendonner: 
 
This letter is to inform you that your request for expedited treatment of the above referenced 
accelerated application has been denied. 
 
Currently, Staff is awaiting information that you indicated should be available in mid-January 2020. 
Upon receipt of all needed information and conclusion of Staff’s investigation, Staff will issue its 
report in this case.  It is our intent to conclude our investigation in an expeditious manner.  However, it 
is possible that it may take the full review period.  The expedited filing fee will be applied to the 
standard billing for this case. 
 
Sincerely,  

 
Raymond W. Strom  
Chief of Siting, Efficiency and Renewables Division  
Rates and Analysis Department  
Public Utilities Commission of Ohio  
180 East Broad Street 
Columbus, Ohio 43215 
(614) 466-7707 
ContactOPSB@puc.state.oh.us 
 
 
 
cc: Jason Cross, Rates & Analysis Department, OPSB 
 Dylan F. Borchers, Bricker & Eckler LLP 



This foregoing document was electronically filed with the Public Utilities 

Commission of Ohio Docketing Information System on 

1/6/2020 4:09:08 PM

in

Case No(s). 19-2117-GA-BNR

Summary: Correspondence regarding expedited treatment denial electronically filed by Mr.
Matt  Butler on behalf of Staff of OPSB


